Dear Sir Arthur, -

ying to your letfer
of Januarv 6th which you wrote on hehalf
of Major T,V,3cudamore

Attached hereto is &
of 8 letter from Rosa which explains
the situation. Tt is Ross's intention
to recommend Scudamore for the Command of
the 1st B.C.Regiment in October next when
Poster's time is up.
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T am sure that Ross wil
-

o
do a1l that he can for Scudamore, provide

he Stﬂys in Ccanada,

Yours sincerely,

ceneral 3ir Arthur Currie,GCHG.,ECB.,
Py

Principal, lMcGill University,
Montreal ,

PO
.




